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After further discussion with Sheriff Smith, we would like to change our request on the enclosed
trailer. We would like to switch to the 7.5 x 18 ft trailer from Alpena Trim for $9,100. The previous
trailer was 16 ft and we were concerned about length. | have been informed that we are receiving
$5,000 form the insurance company instead of the $3,000 that | had stated before.

$5,000 Insurance
$5,672 ORV funds
$10,672 Total

Trailer $9,100
Lettering $800
Total $9,900

Sergeant J.P. Ritter

Alpena County Sheriff's Office
4900 M-32 Hwy

Alpena, MI. 49707

Office 989-354-9863
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